
 

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release / Press Note 

 

NEWS UPDATE 

October 11th 2023 

Kundan Green Energy’s Employees Rescued in Sikkim 

Gangtok, October 11th 2023: In a news update, Kundan Green Energy said its employees at 

Rabum Chu have been rescued by the authorities and the ITBP. After an initial day/night at the 

ITBP facility the rescued employees have been sent to Mangan. Sharing the update, the 

company expressed its deep and sincere gratitude to the Government and the ITBP for the 

rescue.  

Kundan Green Energy’s site was  impacted by the glacial lake outburst flood (GLOF) in Lhonak 

Lake, Sikkim. These massive floods had impacted the Rabum Chu 20 MW project. The Kundan 

Green Energy personnel were stranded on site with no communication and all accessibility 

cut-off due to landslides, waterlogging and infrastructural collapse. While otherwise safe, they 

were completely isolated and eagerly awaiting rescue. The company had been following up 

with the authorities for the rescue. With four operating projects totaling 35 MW in the state 

of Sikkim at Lower Lagyap, Meyong Chu, Kalex Khola, and Rabum Chu, besides two upcoming 

projects at Lower Meyong Chu and New Meyong Chu, Kundan Green Energy is a major energy 

partner to the state of Sikkim.  
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